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Puget Sound Energy has selected a preferred 
final route for the Sammamish-Juanita 115 kV 
transmission line project (see map). The new 115 
kilovolt transmission line will increase electric 
system capacity and reliability – decreasing the risk 
of power outages for you and your neighbors.

Over the past year, PSE has worked with a 
stakeholder advisory group and consulted with 
the broader community to develop a community-
acceptable route for the new transmission line. 
Taking into consideration the advisory group’s 
recommended preferred route and the community’s 
response, PSE has adopted the advisory group’s 
recommendation as the preferred final route.

Community feedback and the hard work of 
the advisory group helped us accomplish this 
milestone. Thank you for sharing your suggestions, 
comments and concerns about the project. 

With a preferred final route identified, the project 
will now move into the design and permitting phase. 
PSE will be focusing on purchasing necessary 
easements, addressing property owner concerns, 
and obtaining permits, all of which may result in 
minor adjustments to the route. 

PSE is committed to keeping the community 
informed of the project’s progress. We welcome 
your comments and questions on our project at 
info@sammjuan115.com. 

PSE selects preferred final route for new transmission line
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Web page: PSE.com/SammJuan115

E-mail: info@sammjuan115.com

Jason Van Nort
Gov’t and Community 
Relations Manager
425-462-3820

Barry Lombard
Project Manager
425-456-2230

Please contact:Please visit: For more information

To learn more about the project, 
visit www.PSE.com/SammJuan115.
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